
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Lake Ann Elementary       
June 2019 Newsletter – www.benzie.k12.mi.us 
 

 

Note from Principal, 
 

Our last day of school is Monday, June 12th – 
11:50 dismissal.  HALF DAY without lunch being 
served.  On that day, we will have an awards 
ceremony in the gym starting at 10:00am for 
grades 1st – 5th. Parents are welcome!  It is a time 
to celebrate student achievement and recognize 
accomplishments. 
 

It has been a fabulous year for the Lake Ann 
family.  I can’t thank you enough for your support, 
encouragement and suggestions throughout this 
school year. 
 

From all of us to all of you -  
 

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER! 
 

 

KUDOS to our –  
Character Café Winners: 

 
MAY –“Self Disciplined” 

 

Ms. Pfeuffer – Alayna Ottenbacher 
Mr. Hood – Avery Payne 
Ms. Dodge – Lydia Johnson       
Mrs. Roper – Ashlyn and Addison Hughes 
Mrs. Wing – Archer Katt 
Mr. Milne – Sarah Heuser 
Mrs. Titze – Brylee Wilson 
Mrs. Lyons – Patrick Milne  
Mrs. Pettengill – Olivia Francis 
Mrs. Vanderlinde – Tessa Buday 
Mrs. Nowak- Willow Hanson 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Yearbooks are in. If you missed out on 
ordering a yearbook, you are in luck.  We do 
have a few left for sale in the office.  They are 
$11.00 per copy. 
 

JUNE CALENDAR 
 

Mon. June 3  All Day Field Trip- 
                                   Almira Park 
Tues. June 4  2nd gr. Benzonia Museum 
Wed.  June 5  2nd gr. Lake Ann Museum 
                    5th  gr.Middle School Trip 

M.M.E.G.A family night              
5:45-7:00 

Thurs. June 6  1st gr National Lake Shore  
Fri. June 7  4th gr. Lansing Trip  
Mon.June 10  Field Day 
Tues. June 11  Field Day Rain Day 
   Pit Spitters Assembly 
Wed.June 12              Last Day 
   Early dismissal 11:50am 
 

 
MONDAY, JUNE 12th -   

LAST DAY of SCHOOL 
HALF DAY NO LUNCH BEING SERVED 

 

 
 
 
 

REPORT CARDS 
 

Note: Report cards will be sent home 

Wednesday, June 12th.  Because of 
possible teacher movement during the 
summer, we will once again post classroom 
assignments on the front door of the Lake 
Ann School on Monday, August 30th.   
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Benzie recently became the first school district 
in the region to take advantage of a state 
program to make state test scores available 
online to parents and students. You can access 
these scores through the same login that you 
use in PowerSchool to check on grades and 
attendance. The steps to use this new access 
are described in the attached document. 
  
The program that makes this possible is called 
MiLearn. It was developed by the Michigan 
Department of Education and implemented with 
the help of the Traverse Bay Area Intermediate 
School District. MiLearn will be updated with 
future test scores as they become available. 
  
Any questions about MiLearn can be directed to 
your school principal. 
 

 
 

 
 

        

 
Monday, June 10th 

 

Monday, June 10th is our annual school wide 
Field Day.  K-5 students will participate in fun 
events that test their balance, coordination and 
agility as well as introduce middle school track 
events like the hurdle race.  Partner and team 
events are also included.   Events run from  
10:00 to 11:45am with tug-of-war beginning at 
2:00pm.  Our Field Day is all about participation 
and having fun with good sportsmanship, 
regardless of a student’s ability.  If we are 
rained out on Monday morning, we will hold our 
Field Day on Tuesday, June11

th
.  Feel free to 

stop by and watch . . . you may just decide to 
join in some of the races.        
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday, JUNE 3rd 
 

A FEW ITEMS TO REMEMBER: 

*Students will be bussed to Almira Park throughout the morning. 
 

*Students need to bring a sack lunch – (no glass containers)  

  Lunch at Noon 
 

*Bring plenty of water and healthy snacks 
 

*Students will be dismissed from Almira Park at 4:00pm 

  

*All students getting picked up by parents will need to be 

  picked up at the park. 
 

*Kids Club will be bussed back to school 
 

*Please send a note if someone other  

  than a parent will be picking up your child 
 

*Dress for the weather 
 

*Remember sunscreen. 
 

 

 

Come to the last PTA meeting of the school year. 

JUNE 3rd @ at Almira Park after field day 


